
ATTENTION UNITS IN DISTRICT 11 AND 12
We have 85 Veteran Residents at the AZ State Veterans Home - Phoenix. 
We are looking for Units or individuals able to participate in the Christmas Stars 
Program again this year. The Christmas Star tree is at Post 2 (the Department Chairman
Cat Ludwick home post)
Stars are available for those who would like to purchase gifts for our Veteran Residents. 
Please contact Cat and she will happily assist you. Also, as an FYI, if you'd prefer to 
make a monetary donation, we'll happily accept any amount. Monetary donations are 
used to purchase gifts for unreturned stars or those not selected.
Cat4vets@gmail.com 
Thank you all in advance. We appreciate all you do for our Veteran Residents.
Cat Ludwick


